

HAPpenings SOUTH, October 2018
Greeting HAP Families and Friends,
[bookmark: _GoBack]September was a great month for all of our students (old and new) to settle in and get back in to the routine of school and after school activities. The weather was fantastic and we were able to enjoy the sunshine and playground. HAP students made new friends, reconnected with old friends and participated in a variety of “Getting to Know You” games and projects.
REMINDERS-
We are still missing a few DATA FORMS (emergency form) for our HAP students. If you have not yet filled one out, please do so as soon as possible. You may fill one out online or fill one out in person at the sign out table.
In an ongoing effort to assure student safety please sign your student out before leaving the building in the afternoon. Please sign your student in if they attend the morning session.
Lost and Found for HAP is located in the front vestibule near the sign out table. All items which are not labeled are placed in the main Lost and Found near Elementary South Cafeteria, every Monday morning.
No school on Friday October 5th. School’s Out Program is held at Elementary North. Currently, there are no openings.
Please make sure your student is dressed for the changing weather. We go out every day after school.
Programming information: The students will be involved in lots of Autumnal art, as well as Pumpkin projects this month. The kids are ready to take the field, playing 500, Football and World Cup in the gym.


ATTENTION ASPEN FAMILIES:
Aspen students are dismissed at 2:10 p.m. HAP students are dismissed to the cafeteria where they stay for snack and free play until 3:10 p.m. They are then walked over to Elementary South to begin our afternoon program. If you need to pick your child up earlier, please go to the Aspen school office and they will call down for your student.
HALLOWEEN PARTY:
The fourth and fifth grade students have begun planning our 3rd annual Monster Mash Party for all of the HAP students. The party will be held on MONDAY OCTOBER 29TH, 2018. They are working very hard this year to make sure that all ages have a great time. We will offer games, crafts, activities and prizes. The fifth graders will create the “Haunted to Maize”, which will be open to third graders and up. We will have a monster mash dance party for the younger kids. We ask that the students (other than the 5th graders in the Haunted Maize) not wear costumes that day. HAP students may wear orange or black.
QUESTIONS ????? TEXT OR CALL Maureen at 847-406-8318 EMAIL maureenh@vhparkdistrict.org- Maureen Hilliard Site Supervisor. Please let us know if your child will be absent or has a change in plans for the afternoon.
You may also contact Anna Swain –Recreation Supervisor at 847-996-6805 annas@vhparkdistrict.org for program information and scheduling. 
 Go Cubs, Go Bears!                                                 
“LIFE STARTS ALL OVER AGAIN WHEN IT GETS CRISP IN THE FALL.”-F.SCOTT FITZGERALD
Peace and have a great October- Maureen






